
 
 
 
 
 

   M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 
 
Date:  July 28, 2023 
 
To:  Madeleine Nelson, Planning Division, City of Tualatin 
 
From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 
 
Subject: Tualatin Logistics Park, AR21-0011 Extension, 2S128A000100 
 
 
 
 
Clean Water Services has no concerns or objections to this application request. All conditions, as 
previously noted in the memorandum dated February 24, 2022, shall continue to apply. 


